South Umpqua Online Academy
Intent to Enroll Form

The South Umpqua School District is offering an online option for students in grades 1-8 for the 2023.24
school year. The following are important points to consider as you determine whether online school
would be a good option for your child:

Courses will be taught by Oregon certified teachers employed by Edgenuity.

Students can expect a full schedule of courses at all levels.

The time commitment for online school is roughly equivalent to that on onsite school.
Attendance requirements are the same for online school as they are for onsite school.

A student may enroll in online school one time during the school year.

SUSD will check out a computer to your child and can assist with hot spots if you do not have
internet access.

Students must remain on-track to pass all classes while in Online Academy or risk being dropped
from the program.

Child’s Name:

Grade child is entering in the fall of 2023:

Child’s resident school: (Circle one) Canyonville Myrtle Creek Elementary

Tri-City Elementary Coffenberry Middle

Parent Name:

Parent Phone Number:

| have read the information above and agree to abide by these expectations:

Parent signature:

Please return this form to any school, our district office, or
andy.johnson@susd.k12.or.us
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